
 

 

 

June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Uniform Reminder 

 
At The Ferrers School we encourage students to take pride in their appearance.  We 
passionately believe that the wearing of our school uniform reflects the high standards and 
ethos of the school and our aim is to encourage our students to dress smart and think smart.  
 
Therefore, as communicated in our newsletters and on the website, please be aware that 
trainers, trainer style footwear, sports style footwear or plimsolls will not be acceptable from 
September 2018. If you are buying or replacing school shoes in the meantime, please could 
you ensure that they are leather or leather like school shoes. 

Any student who is not in the correct footwear from September 2018 will be advised to rectify 
the situation immediately. Persistent problems relating to all aspects of the uniform policy will 
be dealt with using the normal school disciplinary procedures. This is not a change to the 
uniform policy but an area that will be enforced fully. 
 
If you are in anyway unsure of the uniform expectations, please visit our website 
http://www.theferrers.org or contact us and we will be happy to confirm what is suitable. 
 
We very much appreciate the support of our parents and carers and thank you in advance for 
your support in upholding our uniform policy. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs A Smith,  
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

http://www.theferrers.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=32

